
 

 

 

Stars of the Week 
 

P1/2- Chloe for great rolling in P.E.  for showing enthusiasm this week. 

P3/4- Mark for super persuasive writing. Lexie for great work with greater 
and less than. 

P5/6- Ellie for showing excellent sport skills in Shared Education. Poppy & 
Lucas for showing great perseverance. 

P7- Jessie & Lilian for a fantastic news report about the famine. 
 
 

 

 

 

 
  

 

                                         

 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

         

 
        

 

           

 
 

            

 

 
         

 

          
 

   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Issue No.22 

20th Mar 2025 
Next week 

 Dinner Menu – Wk 2 

 
What’s on next week. 

Monday 24th March 
Ulster Scots – Drumming (final 
week) 
Tuesday 25th March– 
Swimming P6/7 
Piano 
Hockey – Girls (am) at R. Avenue 
P7 Biomimicry Farm Visit 
Kids Club 2-5pm 
Wednesday 26th March–  
Piano  
P1 – School Nurse 
Football Finals - Girls 
Shared Ed P5-7 @ St Columba’s   
Kids Club – 2-5pm  
Thursday 27th February–  
Flute 
P1-4 – Shared Education 
Kids Club 2-5pm 
Hockey Club 
 Computer Club 
 

Upcoming Sporting Events 
Football League Finals – (Girls) – Wednesday 26th March @ R. Avenue  

Junior football (P4/5) – Score 2nd April (am) 
Senior Football (P6/7) – Score 2nd April (am) 

 
  

Hockey Success 

Well done, girls! With Faith's amazing saves in goals and our solid defence 
(Emma, Lilian and Elsie) we really showed our strength. The midfield link-up 
from Laura was excellent, and goals from Jessie, Felicity, and Matilda were 
fantastic. Undefeated in the group stage with three wins and three draws, 

that's impressive! Even in the semi-final, against a tough opponent, we held 
our own. We finished third in the playoffs, leaving the team with an outside 

chance of progressing further.  
What an incredible effort from our boys' team! They showed superb 

teamwork and sportsmanship throughout the competition, improving with 
each game. It's heartwarming to see how they welcomed and encouraged 

two Dunseverick pupils who joined their team. 
 

 As principal, I couldn't be prouder of both teams’ performances and their 
positive attitude. This experience is a testament to the wonderful character 

of our student! 
Big credit to Mrs Parkhill and Mrs Kelly who put a lot of knowledge, time and 

enthusiasm into Hockey at Gorran.  
 

Shared Ed – FS/KS1 
Unfortunately, there was a problem with 

transport and the pupils were unable to travel to 
Shared Ed today. They will add an extra week in 

at the end.   


